
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I want to be an International Student  
and study in Victoria, Australia. 

 

What do I do next? 

 

 

 

Only the Department of Education (DET) of Victoria (Australia) can 

place International Students into schools. All enquiries about sending 

international students to Victorian schools and finding out more 

information about studying in Victoria can be found on the following 

website: www.study.vic.gov.au      

This website will further inform the applicant and their parents about 

the application process for enrolling into a Government School. 
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